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Secretary

Joint Standing Committee on Foreign
Affairs, Defence and Trade

Foreign Affairs Subcommittee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Subject: Inquiry into Australia's Relatlo wi
Indonesia: Follow—up from the Dep e
Transport & Regional Services

- Dear Ms Holmes

I would like to thank the Committee for the opportumty to clarify the Department’s
input into this inquiry. '

In response to the Committee’s questxon regarding Indonesia’s recent changes to visa
requirements, I can confirm the Department was not consulted on this.

* further details (02 6274 7908 or ross.gough@

If the committee requires any further information from DOTARS, the contact officer
is Mr Phillip Starkins (02 6274 7346 or phillip.starkins@dotars.gov.au ) .

Yours sincerely,

" Dr Gary Dolman

Assistant Secretary

Logistics & Technology,

Transport & Infrastructure Division
27 June 2003
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